Name :		/15		
Date:	()	/1
	Test			

1. Give the vocabulary:

14



2. What colour is the flag? Write the colours.

/1



3. What is the capital city of Ireland?

The Capital city of Ireland? Is Dublin.

4. Read and answer the questions:

/8

11

Saint Patrick's Day is celebrated on March 17th every year. It is a cultural and religious national holiday in Ireland but people in the United Sates, Canada and the United Kingdom and countries all over the world celebrate Saint Patrick's Day. People wear green clothes and accessories, decorate with shamrocks, and enjoy traditional Irish food and music. There are parades are on this day, participants wear costumes and play music. The biggest parade is in New York. The river in Chicago is green for the day. There are fireworks too. This day is associated with leprechauns protecting a pot of gold. The holiday honours Saint Patrick, the patron saint of Ireland. Saint Patrick was born in Britain and at the age of 16, was captured by Irish pirates who attacked his family. He was then transported to Ireland where he was a shepherd. Patrick escaped and he studied to be a priest. His mission was to convert the Irish to Christianity.

1) Where is Saint Patrick's Day celebrated?

Saint Patrick's Day is celebrated in Ireland and allover the world.

What colour represents Saint Patrick's Day?Green represents Saint Patrick's Day.

3) What is the name of the river?

The river is the Chicago River.

4) Where is the biggest parade?

The biggest parade is in New York.

- 5) Who was Saint Patrick?
 Saint Patrick was a priest, he converted the Irsih to Chritianity.
- 6) Where was Saint Patrick born? He was born in Britain.
- 7) How old was Saint Patrick when he was kidnapped? He was 16 years old.
- 8) What did Saint Patrick do?

Compétences évaluées			Niveaux compétences			
D2	Peut comprendre des textes simples	E	MS	ECA	MI	

